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             Burnbrae Children’s Centre  

                             Newsletter
Term 2  2020
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Christmas party will be on  Wednesday 16th of December at 8.45 to 11.45. if your child does not attend on a Wednesday or is an afternoon space they should come along for the morning session on this day. For our 2-3 room the Christmas party will be on Thursday 17th Decemeber 8.45- 11.45 if your child has a pm place please bring them in the morning on this day 
Christmas Jumper Day will be Friday 11 December !

      Dates For Your Diary
The nursery will close to Term time children on the 22 December @ 2.30pm
For 50 week children it will be 24 December – please inform staff if you will be using this day.

We will open back up again on 5th January for all children (  
      Message from Janis
2020 has been a very difficult year for us all and I would like to thank you! 

The staff Team have worked so hard  ensuring our Children  get the best start . Thank you to all our Parents & Carers for your support and helping us ensure that we are all safe at drop off / picks ups  times. And for embracing our new communication techniques to support your childs learning . The children have been a credit to you all adapting so well to the changes they faced.

They have shown tremendous resilience and I am so proud of each and everyone of them .

Let’s hope 2021 will be a better year for ALL OF US

Stay Safe Everyone

Janis x
P.S  please do not contact staff via messenger over the Christmas holidays to allow everyone to get a much needed break.
Toyfund 
 Since August we have received £ 636.59 for Toy fund. This money pays for special things we do with your child such as – outings and trips, baking/cooking – it buys the ingredients, seeds to plant in our garden.  It also helps us buy items to make the playroom look inviting items to support sensory development, 
folders/books to record your child’s learning journey which you get when your child moves on, books for your child’s birthday gift, paint to keep our outdoor furniture safe and attractive, it pays for the man to clean out our fish tank.  All these things cost and the toy fund helps us to buy them. 

So this is just a wee reminder for you to see what we do with your money and how it makes our nursery a fun place to be. Thank you 
We can now give you our bank details and you canpayweekly/monthly/termly/yearly straight into our bank. Or if you prefer you can pay at the nursery.
      Covid Symptoms
Please remember that if anyone in your household is suffering from, High Temperature, Persistent Cough, Loss of taste or smell all the household should isolate until tested.

If your child requires any medication or is feeling unwell before coming to nursery please do not bring them in. This is to protect everyone in the nursery. 

      Ventilation
Do to the pandemic we must keep playrooms ventilated. We ask that your child wears a jumper/ cardigan to nursery as the playrooms do get chilly. Also children are outside most of the time so a jumper/cardigan will help keep them warm
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